
 

 

As you are aware the Board election is underway. Quite a number of you have already mailed 

your ballots and they have been received at the Natural Products Marketing Council office.  

The ballots must be postmarked by October 23, 2018 in order to be counted in the results.  

Due to a pending strike at Canada Post, which could start as early as Monday October 22, we 

are providing a couple of alternatives for you to make sure your ballot envelope arrives on time.  

If you wish you can drop your ballot off at: 

• Natural Products Marketing Council office, 74 Research Dr.  Bible Hill ( the Ed Lorraine 

building next door to the NS Federation of Agriculture Offices, ) OR  

• Dairy Farmers of Nova Scotia office 

 

Those ballots will be accepted as post marked as well, if received by 4:30 pm on Tuesday 

October 23, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please call DFNS 

 


